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August 5, 2008 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE:  Permission to “Tag-On” to the District School Board of Brevard County   

Bid #08-024/BP- Bulk Commodity Processing - Food Services 
 
 
Per DOE Rule 6A-1.102 (5), the District is permitted to tag-on to bids from other governmental entities, 
should it choose to do so.  Julie Hedine, Supervisor for Food and Nutrition, is requesting permission to 
utilize The District School Board of Brevard County Bid #08-024/BP- Bulk Commodity Processing to 
purchase beef products through Pierre Foods and pork products through JTM Provisions from August 5, 
2008 through June 30, 2009.   
 
The District has been processing various USDA products through Pierre Frozen Foods, Inc. and JTM 
Provisions Company, Inc. for a number of years.  Tony Schroder, Senior Vice President Sales and 
Marketing with Pierre Foods and Mike Spencer, National Sales Manager with JTM Provisions Co., Inc., 
were both contacted and have agreed to extend the terms and conditions of bid #08-024/BP to our District 
- see attached.  The District School Board of Pasco County’s anticipated expenditure will be 
approximately $81,000 to Pierre Foods, and $135,000 to JTM Provisions Co., Inc., utilizing Special 
Revenue Funds. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, or if I can be of further assistance, please feel free to 
contact me at your earliest convenience.   
 
 
dsr 
 
Attachments 
 
Date/Time: July 23, 2008; 08:37:00


